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BIG DIG 
COLOURING CONTEST 

Queen Victoria and Prince Albert 

have launched a colouring contest 

for all kids in the area.  The winner 

will be named the King/Queen of 

the big dig and will get to climb up 

in the big excavator (with the 

professional operator) and have the 

honour of removing the first giant 

shovel of dirt as we dig up our 

downtown! 

Winner will also receive a royal prize 

package including a crown, royal 

robe and other surprises! Choose a 

page to colour, or colour them all! 

Download colouring pages at 

https://cchbia.ca/events1 Scan or 

photograph your masterpiece and 

submit it to: 

clinton.centralhuronbia@gmail.com.  

 

Watch for ongoing colouring 

contests throughout the summer! 

Albert Street North 
This week work was underway to make Base Line Road wider.  

Turning at The China Palace will now be safer for everyone.   

Lavis plans on doing the following work next week. 

 Storm sewer installation between Mill Street and Whitehead 

Street 

 Curb removals and replacement between Mill Street and 

Base Line 

Traffic will be down to a single lane controlled by portable traffic 

lights during working hours. 

 

Albert Street Downtown 
Enbridge has been busy this week working downtown.  This 

fellow was waist deep in the sidewalk when I came by to take a 

picture!   

Follow us on Facebook @CentralHuronInspired and 

@CentralHuronBIA  

Central Huron Big Dig Dollars Coming Soon! 
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